
SAFETY RECALL 
Connected by TCP® 5” and 6” Downlights for 

Recessed Cans 

The lamps can pose a risk of electric shock. 

The affected lamps bear model number CD611LCF and 

date code 1424217 or 1441217; or model number 

CD611LCDLF and date code 1424217.  The affected 

lamps were sold between June 2014 and June 2015. 

  

Consumers should not touch the lamp while it is 

powered. 

To receive a free replacement lamp call 1-800-397-2864 

Monday through Friday 8am to 6pm ET, email 

connected@tcpi.com, or go to www.tcpi.com and click on 

“Recall.” 

Post until January 6, 2016.  In conjunction with Health Canada. 
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